
4th September 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Welcome to the beginning of the a new term at Little Fingers.  We are very much 
looking forward to welcoming you and the children back to pre-school. 

Please find attached the Parent Declaration Form to claim the EYE Funding, for the 
Autumn term only.  I’m afraid I will ask you to do this at the beginning of each term, 
as it ties in with our financial reporting. 

Please can you return the form via email or hard copy, by Thursday 10th 
September?  The deadline to submit the claim for EYE Funding is Friday 11th 
September. 

If you do not have access to a printer, please let me know and I will take hard copies 
to the pre-school. 

I have also attached the guidance notes, to assist you with completing the form. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need any help. 

With kind regards 

Olivia Duckney
Administrative Assistant
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